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Science Textbook
We did choose Science Dimensions for our new textbook series. The order was placed with a
post July 1 payment. Teacher materials will be here before school gets out.

Math
The Jr. High is going to Big Ideas Math. This will align with what the high school is using. We
will begin the process for K-5 in the Fall. The goal is to have a K-5 aligned textbook series when
we go into the new building.

State Testing
State Testing went well. Thank you to Ms. Amanda Skinner for picking up the duties at the high
school that Mrs. Maxwell did. We have Science to finish up in the next 2 weeks. Thank you to
all the administrative team, and teachers that helped with

Thank You
Not curriculum related, but do want to thank Bonnie Sowarsh for all help during the recent
tragedy. She was there on Saturday to provide counseling, and came to our 1st practice. She
was in constant communication over break checking in on the coaches. We would give her a list
of students that were struggling. She made contact with parents and students.

| also want to thank Kelly Suey and the counselors from NPT and others who provided
counseling on Saturday and many of them also came to our 1st practice.

Tara Ulls also provided trauma counseling to the Jr. High track team and coaches.



